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Hello again my dear friends here is an update on my work. 

Robert Savage wrote these challenging words: 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Not wanting to waste away my life, you all enable me to keep the main thing, the main thing and 

to give my breath and my life to missions. This month will see two very important events taking 

place, which I hope you will be able to join me in. they are both exciting for me. 

 

 

EVENT 1: MMM – MISSIONARY MOTIVATION MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENT 2 – ARCIT (Advanced Reading Course in Theology) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The command has been to go, but we have stayed – in body, gifts, prayer 

and influence. He (Jesus) has asked us to be witnesses unto the uttermost 

parts of the earth, but 99% of Christians have kept puttering around in the 

homeland.” 

Our final MMM for 2022 takes place… 

  

Venue: The David Livingstone Mission House 

 Date:    Saturday 12 November 

 Time:  09:30 for tea/coffee & eats 

 Topic:  The Priority of Missions 

 

I would love to have you join us and ask that you kindly RSVP to Charmaine on 073 234 0367 

so that we can cater adequately and ensure a comfortable venue. 

I will be launching this new course at the MMM. It is a reading course, so there are no 

lectures or exams to write, but you will be asked to read and summarise NINE key books on 

nine key areas:  Theology, Practical Ministry, Church History, Missions & Ethics.  

There are THREE core books, namely:  

1. From Jerusalem to Irian Jaya  

2. Know the Truth 

3. The Works of Johnathan Edwards 

 

It could be something you would love to do… hang on until the MMM and all will be revealed! 



 

KMBC 

At the College, we are finishing off lectures for the year, we are marking our 

hearts out and the ladies are frantically collating all the marks ahead of our 

Graduation on the 10th December. We are so thrilled that another 12 

students will graduate, and go into Africa fully trained and equipped.  

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

My trips early next year to Mozambique and Malawi are almost finalised – so 

that is very exciting. Africa, as you know, is my Arabia. As another year 

quickly draws to a close, I raise my EBENEZER… 

 

“Hitherto hath the Lord helped us” 

 

 

Mozambique and Malawi in March ... here I come! 
 

 

BIBLE STUDY 
My Bible study every Thursday continues to be a blessing to us all as we work our 

way through 1 Peter, verse by verse. 

 

 

MY PREACHING APPOINTMENTS 
This month I continue  preaching every Sunday around the province. I am so very grateful to the 

Lord for all the openings for me, it is a huge privilege.  

 

Again, my dear friends I appreciate all your support, your love, your prayers, and 

generous financial support. You allow me this great honour through your love, prayers and 

financial support. God bless you all .....and  

enjoy the journey with me. 

 

Until next time, EBENEZER and JEHOVAH JIREH. 

 

 

 

Blessings, 

Warwick 

 


